
This Research Fair is open to all Auburn 

University students, faculty and staff! 

Email  

cosamugresearch@auburn.edu  

for more information! 

Attend the  

Research 

Fair  

for COSAM Undergraduate  

Students 

When:   Friday, November 2, 2018 
Where:  Student Center, 2222 and 2223 
Time:     10:30 a.m. - 1 p.m. 
Winners Announced: 12:30 p.m. 


